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Exploration Update – Drilling Continues  
▪ Wilandra Reverse Circulation (RC) and Diamond (DD) drill program is progressing with 2,224 

metres completed, with highly encouraging early results 

▪ 14m of semi-massive to massive sulphide mineralisation intersected in deepest hole drilled at 
Wilandra Central to date, with logging, sampling and assaying underway 

▪ RC drill program set to commence at Black Hills and Cymbric Vale prospects within two weeks 

G11 Resources Limited (‘G11 Resources’, ‘G11’ or ‘the Company’) is pleased to provide an update on 
exploration activities at its 100% owned Koonenberry Project, NSW.   

Although somewhat delayed by a significant wet weather event, the Wilandra Central drill program is 
progressing well with four holes completed for over 2,224 metres of drilling (639m RC and 1,585m DD).   

The step-out drill program at Wilandra Central has successfully intersected over 14m (downhole width) 
of stringer to massive sulphide mineralisation in GR24RCD002.  Logging of this hole has identified pyrite 
and pyrrhotite as the dominant sulphide species, with variable concentrations of chalcopyrite and 
sphalerite logged within specific intervals. Samples from this hole will be dispatched for cutting and 
then sent for analysis.  Assays for this and other intercepts within the program will be reported to the 
market as they become available.  

Of note, the intercept in GR24RCD002 is some 400m below mineralised drill intercepts previously 
demonstrated in the shallower part of the Peveril lode in this area.  Downhole Electromagnetic (DHEM) 
surveys will be completed on all holes within the program, which will hopefully provide further 
confidence in the continuity of this mineralisation between intercepts. 

Priority drill programs are set to commence within two weeks at the Black Hills and Cymbric Vale Cu 
prospects, located approximately 25kms to the west of Wilandra Central, within the Cymbric Vale 
Corridor.  A recent site visit by Dr John Stewart, a consultant structural geologist, accompanied by the 
G11 technical team has reinforced the prospectivity of these targets.   

As G11 are committed to operating to the highest possible environmental standards, the Company has 
recently completed a fauna survey over the two drill areas at Cymbric Vale.  Once results from the 
survey have been received, an RC drill rig will commence drilling operations testing these exciting 
Cymbric Vale Corridor targets. 

The Company looks forward to providing further updates on the drilling programs at both Wilandra and 
Cymbric Vale to the market as additional information becomes available.   

For further information please contact info@G11Resources.com.au 
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